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GARP Closely Monitoring Coronavirus Situation 
FRM, ERP Test Provider Following Government Decisions 

 

JERSEY CITY, NJ, January 29, 2020 - The Global Association of Risk Professionals (GARP) is closely 
watching the coronavirus situation and monitoring government announcements and 
restrictions related to it. 

Registration for GARP’s Financial Risk Manager® and Energy Risk Professional® certifications 
continues as planned. 

“Our hearts and sincere best wishes go out to those affected by the coronavirus,” said Richard 
Apostolik, GARP CEO. “We are staying on top of the situation and following government 
guidance as the situation unfolds.”   

About the Global Association of Risk Professionals 

The Global Association of Risk Professionals is a non-partisan, not-for-profit membership organization 
focused on elevating the practice of risk management.  GARP offers role-based risk certification – the 
Financial Risk Manager® and Energy Risk Professional® – as well as the Sustainability and Climate Risk™ 
certificate and on-going educational opportunities through Continuing Professional Development. 
Through the GARP Benchmarking Initiative and GARP Risk Institute, GARP sponsors research in risk 
management and promotes collaboration among practitioners, academics and regulators. 

Founded in 1996, governed by a Board of Trustees, GARP is headquartered in Jersey City, NJ, with offices 
in London, Washington, D.C., Beijing, and Hong Kong. Find more information on garp.org or follow GARP 
on LinkedIn, Facebook, and Twitter. 

Contact: Lori Nitschke, +1 201-205-1764, lori.nitschke@garp.com.  
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